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Pilon, Janet

Subject: 310 Frances Ave May 22 committee meeting

From: Russell Pape

Sent: May 20, 2019 9:23 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: 310 Frances Ave May 22 committee meeting

Please include my letter in the May 22nd 2019 council meeting agenda.

| attended the May 14 meeting at City Hall and the impression | got was that the elected councillors and city staff who
spoke seemed to be preoccupied with procedures and protocol, and correctly naming committees, whether they be site
planning/zoning/planning committees etc etc.

I never heard a mention from these people of traffic problems, safety issues, parking, wind tunnel effect, bird migration
etc, concerns that were mentioned by residents in this area.

Approval given in 2010 may have been justified at that time, but with building that recently has occurred and is
currently ongoing from Green Road to Millen Road, that approval is no longer valid!
in other words, the situation has changed in the last 10 years, and approval for the 3 towers should be withdrawn, or at

least modified.

I was profoundly disappointed seeing our elected councillors and city staff at work!
As a taxpayer | expected something better!!

Russell Pape
500 Green Rd, Unit 1212




